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Mayor Johnson:  

 

The Employee Recognition Committee has selected Le’Don Sapp as the 2022 Employee of the Year for Augusta, 

Georgia.  Mr. Le’Don Sapp has been employed with the City of Augusta for over 5 years. He 

currently works as a Desktop Administrator which involves managing desktop systems for software 

deployments. Prior to that Mr. Sapp served as a Client Support Specialist where he supported our 

customers desktop support needs. He always approaches every task with a smile.  

 

Mr. Sapp started out with the Information Technology Department as an Intern while still attending 

college. It was evident that he had a bright future because of his hunger to learn and his ability to 

work well with people. During his tenure with the department, Mr. Sapp not only improved in his 

craft, he moved through the ranks where he was eventually promoted to Client Support Specialist 

III. In this position he supervised and trained other specialists.  

 

He made sure that his team demonstrated the same customer service, commitment, and 

professionalism that he provided and always with a smile. 

 

Tameka Allen says “As the director of the department, I am grateful to have seen Mr. Sapp 

matriculate from a student into a great employee. I am truly honored to have him as part of our IT 

team.”  

 

The level of commitment and customer service Le’Don demonstrates is phenomenal. Enough 

cannot be said about his positive demeanor and fortitude. He is an asset to not only the Information 

Technology Department, but to this government as well. 
 

Based on this nomination and Le’Don’s outstanding service, The Employee Recognition Committee 

would appreciate you joining us in recognizing him as the 2022 Employee of the Year. 
 

Thank you, 

 

The Employee Recognition Committee  
 

      


